
For more information, please contact:

Office of Consumer Services at 202-626-5120
Pepco Energy Assistance at 202-496-5830

HOW MUCH IS THE DISCOUNT?
$7.50 credit per month on your Pepco electricity service.

WHEN IS THE CREDIT EFFECTIVE?
January 1, 2020

HOW WILL THE CREDIT BE APPLIED?
Enrollment is automatic and the credit will appear on your Pepco bill beginning in January 
and will continue each month. 

WHO IS ELIGIBLE?
D.C. seniors and disabled persons receiving the D.C. Homestead Deduction and the 
Senior Citizen/Disabled Property Tax Reduction, and who do not receive the Pepco 
Residential Aid Discount (RAD).

If you are eligible for the credit and it doesn't appear on your bill, contact the Pepco 
Energy Assistance Team at 202-496-5830.

This January, seniors and individuals with disabilities may be eligible to
receive a credit on their Pepco bill. The Pubic Service Commission of the
District of Columbia has approved a pilot program to assist seniors and
disabled residents with their monthly payments. 

Follow "DCPSC" at 

Senior Citizens and Disabled Resident Credit

Visit us at dcpsc.org 




